NOTICE

TO: All Burkburnett ISD Taxpayers
FROM: Burkburnett ISD Superintendent
DATE: November 20, 2016

RE: Burkburnett ISD Tax Office Closures

The Burkburnett ISD Tax Office is staffed by a School District employee. As such,
the Burkburnett ISD Tax Office will follow the School District’s calendar.

The Burkburnett ISD Tax Office will not accept “in person” payments on the dates
the Burkburnett School District is closed. However, all payments may be mailed
and will be considered delivered to the Burkburnett ISD Tax Office as of the date
of the US Post Office postmark.
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Tylor Chaplin, Superintendent



